
 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

  

  

26th April 2020 

  

  

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE   

  

Dear,   

Mirsa Umiyati 

 

  

Warm Compliments,  

  

We are pleased to inform you that, your manuscript has been reviewed and accepted for 

publication. Hereby we inform that your manuscript entitled “THE EXPRESSION BY 

VENDORS OF TANAH LOT TEMPLE AREA, BALI IN ORAL COMMUNICATION 

WITH FOREIGN TOURIST” will be published in the Proceeding of the 1st  International 

Conference on Technology Management and Tourism, ICTMT, 19 August, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. This 

letter is submitted to be used properly.  
  

Thank you very much for your submission to our journal.  

  

  

Best Regards,  

Editor in Chief  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Ir. I Gede Suranaya Pandit, M.P.                        

 NIK. 230 500 041 
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